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Upcoming Events and Calendar Dates

Friday, January 27th
● Teacher Planning Day- No school for students

Monday, January 31st
● African American History Month Begins

Wednesday, February 1
● LGBTQ+ Affinity group meeting 5:30 in Room 116
● Las Familias Affinity group meeting 5:30 in the MPR

Our district values your feedback! We are currently surveying Vernon families in order to gain 
insight into your perception of our school and district effectiveness. To ensure we continue to 
provide high quality, rigorous learning experiences that meet the needs of our learners and 
prepare them for college and career, we need your feedback. We want to know what you think.

To administer these surveys, we have partnered with Panorama Education to conduct our 2023 
Family Survey. Panorama safeguards your privacy, keeping your responses confidential. The 
survey shouldn’t take more than a few minutes to complete, and will be a valuable source of 
information for us as we work to make our schools and district as good as they can be.

You may complete the survey online between January 23 and February 10 using a computer, 
tablet, or smartphone by visiting the following link.

https://surveys.panoramaed.com/portlandor/ppsfamily23/surveys/v2/218995574?language=en
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